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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Shaping Pharmacy's Future event registration extended; Urgent: Complete your Data Security Toolkit; DMS changes from July.
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			Pharmacy owners in Yorkshire and the Humber and the North East still have time to secure their place at our upcoming Future of Pharmacy workshops, with the registration deadline now extended to Sunday 29th June at 11.59pm.

These events are part of a national series of workshops designed to explore the future of community pharmacy, shape priorities for the next CPCF negotiations, and provide another opportunity to speak directly with Community Pharmacy England's team, committee members, and regional representatives.









		
			NOTE: Workshops are also taking place in other regions, and you’re welcome to attend whichever location suits you best. 












		👉 Book your place now 
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			With less than a week to go until the Monday 30th June 2025 deadline, some pharmacy owners have yet to complete this year’s Data Security and Protection Toolkit (DSPTK).

If you haven’t started or finished, there’s still time – but it's important to take action now. Community Pharmacy England’s guidance, including an overview, question-by-question support, and an on-demand webinar, is available to help you complete the process efficiently.

Completing the Toolkit is a requirement under NHS Terms of Service, so please make this a priority in the coming days.

Find our step-by-step guidance materials here
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			From 6th July 2025, the Discharge Medicines Service (DMS) claims process via the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal will be streamlined, making submissions for all three stages quicker and easier.

As part of the transition, pharmacy owners should ensure that all claims for DMS activity completed up to and including 30th June 2025 are submitted via the current MYS process by 11.59pm on 5th July 2025.

See the full list of actions and read our FAQs
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2025 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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